Bulletin Detail http://communityconnected.glen.cc/xBulletinHost/dataview.asp?id=70847

Print

Wadsworth Launches Campaign

Long-time Northville Board of Education member Joan Wadsworth will continue to make her responsibility to
Northville Public Schools a top priority as she launches her campaign for the Michigan House of
Representatives 20th District seat in the upcoming November 2, 2010 election.
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